
 

DELTA HARMFUL 
ALGAL BLOOMS 
WORKSHOP 
Towards Developing a Community Monitoring Strategy 

November 8-9, 2022 #DeltaHABsStrategy 

Monitoring harmful algal blooms (HABs) is critical to protect water quality and 
public health. But, there is no comprehensive program, strategy, or funding to do 
so. As such, the Delta Science Program is hosting a two-day hybrid workshop 
focusing on nexuses where HABs monitoring and data collection can be optimized 
to create a strategy for the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta. This workshop will 
facilitate the collaborative development of a monitoring strategy. Attendees will 
hear presentations from subject matter experts and participate in breakout 
sessions. In-person attendance will be hosted at the California Natural Resources 
Headquarters (715 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814). Virtual attendance will be 
hosted via Zoom.  

The registration link will be released in early fall.  

Questions? Email hello@deltacouncil.ca.gov. 
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